
 

The ICE invites you to a breakfast 
presentation on: 

“Innovating for the Future” 
By:  Professor David Balmforth 
  President of the Institution of Civil Engineers 
 
ABSTRACT: The world faces major challenges for the 
future: climate change, population growth, resource 
depletion, poverty and economic instability. The address will 
set out how engineers might adapt to play the key role they 
need to play in tackling these challenges? So that the world 
has infrastructure that is resilient, adaptable and available to 
all. It will demonstrate why engineers need to be more 
innovative, and how this might be achieved in practice. In 
particular it will deal with the specific enablers and blockers 
to innovation and will suggest how engineers globally might 
work on an agenda for change.  

Date and Time 
Friday 25th September 2015 
7:30am for an 8:00am start (1 hour lecture) 

Venue 
Arup (4th Floor), 77 Water Street 
New York, NY 10005 

RSVP by Monday 21st September 2015 
to Richard Giffen 
E: richard.giffen@arup.com 
T: (917) 385-5363 
(Please bring photo ID) 
 
Free event.  
Food and refreshments provided. 
Visit www.iceusa.org for upcoming events 

Qualifies for 
1.0 PDH 
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